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Dear Readers,  

Season’s greetings! 

We are pleased to offer you the 2024 fourth edition.  
For this Issue, in addition to a few original papers and case 
studies, we decided to honour the contributions made all year 
long. 
We would like to express our gratitude and acknowledge your 
interest in the AMJ. We are aware of the difficulties the 
pandemic has brought about, but don't worry—we're 
dedicated to continuing a rigorous review process at a 
consistent pace. In light of this, we would like to express our 
sincere gratitude to the AMJ editorial team for their efforts in 
coordinating with authors, supervising the publication 
process, and reviewing papers. 
A special thanks goes out to the editorial board members who  
have supported the journal from the start and continue to  
contribute to its success. We appreciate the time reviewers  
devote to making sure papers adhere to our standards for  
integrity and scientific quality. 
The AMJ was founded to help young authors and researchers 
from developing countries grasp the painstaking process of 
submitting a manuscript for publication and getting it 
published. We remain committed to that objective. We also 
continue to receive a large number of papers from eminent 
academics in the US, Australia, Saudi Arabia, and other 
countries, which attests to our commitment to quality. 
The possibility of our ongoing success and growth excites us. 
Consider signing up to be a reviewer or recommending 
reviewers to us. Submit a paper to the AMJ to share your 
academic research, and recommend the journal to others for 
publication. 
If you have any questions, email AMJ Editor. Wishing you all 
the best for 2024! 
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